
Michelle Kikta <MKikta@IUOE.ORG> 
12/19/2002 03:43:42 PM 

Record Type: Record 

To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc: 

Subject: In addition to our prior email message from Mr. Hanley


I just submitted Proposed Revisions to A-76 from our General President Frank Hanley and 

neglected to include our address. 


Mr. Frank Hanley 

General President 

Intl Union of Operating Engineers 

1125 17th St. N.W. 

Washington, DC 20036 

202-429-9100 

email /contact / his Executive Assistant Tom Tighe - ttighe@iuoe.org 





